Our School in the Park is Second to None



Year 6 Shirt Order Form

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 6 is an exciting time and 2025 will be here very soon. Along with participating in various important end-of-primary school activities such as the Easter Games and the Year 6 Farewell, the Year 6 shirt is an important rite of passage.

Over the last few days, our current Year 5 students have had the opportunity to try on a sample shirt for the purpose of sizing. We would like to have the order to our supplier this term so that our incoming Year 6 students receive their shirts at the start of the 2025 school year. We request that you complete the form below and return to school by **Tuesday 19th November 2024.**

The cost of the Year 6 Shirt is <u>\$32</u>. Payment must be made by no later than **19th November 2024** using the School Bytes link that will be emailed to you and clicking on 'Make a Payment'. Alternatively, you may pay with cash or EFTPOS at the school office.

For the shirt/s to be ordered for your child/ren you need to ensure, you indicate clearly the **size** required, the number of shirts required **AND your payment**. <u>Unfortunately, we cannot order the shirt/s without payment</u>.

Please note:

There will be no repeat orders of Year 6 shirts in 2025 so please ensure you order the correct size and quantity you require for your child/ren. Please allow for a 'growth spurt' during the 2025 school year.

Kind Regards,	
Ms Spence	Principal
R/Assistant Principal	Mrs Betts Smith
My child	in class

Shirt size options

Size	Quantity	Size	Quantity
10		Small Adult	
12		Medium Adult	
14		Large Adult	
16			